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To Whom It May Concern:

The Yukon Research Centre, the research arm of Yukon College, and the Yukon Arts Centre
recently hosted Mark Terry and his films, The Antarctica Challenge: A Global Warning and
The Polar Explorer in March 2012.

The Yukon Research Centre hosts the Northern Climate ExChange (NCE) which promotes and
coordinates research and education on the impacts of, and adaptations to climate change in the
North. In addition, NCE facilitates the exchange of scientific and local information, technology,
and expertise on climate change.

Mr. Terry's films were well prepared and informative regarding the scientists and the data being
recovered from studies near both poles. His efforts in putting together films to showcase these
studies are extremely valuable in educating the general public and allowing the viewer an
insider’s perspective to data collection in environments few have the opportunity to experience
first-hand.

| recommend Mr. Terry and his films to any organization that has an interest in spreading the
word regarding climate change research and the major impacts it has for polar regions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Karen Barnes
President, Yukon College



